
 

 
In line with Government led initiatives the Coal Authority is committed to the delivery of efficient, high quality 
services supported by information technology. To support this we prefer communication in electronic format 
wherever possible. 

Planning Policy Section 
Lewisham Council 
 
09 November 2010 
 
[sent via email: planning.policy@lewisham.gov.uk] 
 
Dear Brian  
 
Core Strategy - Final 
 
Thank you for consulting The Coal Authority on the above.   
 
Having reviewed your document, I confirm that we have no specific comments to make on 
this document at this stage. 
 
We look forward to receiving your emerging planning policy related documents; preferably 
in an electronic format.  For your information, we can receive documents via our generic 
email address planningconsultation@coal.gov.uk, on a CD/DVD, or a simple hyperlink 
which is emailed to our generic email address and links to the document on your website.   
 
Alternatively, please mark all paper consultation documents and correspondence for the 
attention of the Planning and Local Authority Liaison Department. 
 
Should you require any assistance please contact a member of Planning and Local 
Authority Liaison at The Coal Authority on our departmental direct line (01623 637119). 
 
With kind regards 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss Rachael A. Bust B.Sc.(Hons), MA, M.Sc., LL.M., AMIEnvSci., MIPSM, MRTPI 

Deputy Head of Planning and Local Authority Liaison 

200 Lichfield Lane 
Berry Hill 
Mansfield 
Nottinghamshire 
NG18 4RG 
DX: 716177 Legal Mansfield 5 
 
Tel: 01623 637 119 (Planning) 
Fax:  01623 637 398 
 
Email: planningconsultation@coal.gov.uk 
 
Web:   www.coal.gov.uk/services/planning 
  


